
Temporary Service Relocation of Wan
Tsui General Out-patient Clinic for
Renovation

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The spokesperson for Hong Kong East Cluster (HKEC) today (December 28)
announced the temporary service relocation of Wan Tsui General Out-patient
Clinic (address: G/F, Block 12, Wan Tsui Estate, Chai Wan) to Shau Kei Wan
Jockey Club General Out-patient Clinic (address: 3/F, 8 Chai Wan Road, Shau
Kei Wan) from January 2, 2021 due to the renovation works of the clinic to
streamline patient flow as well as improve its environment and service. The
service hours will remain unchanged (details are appended). The clinic
service is expected to resume at the original location upon completion of the
renovation works, tentatively in the third quarter of 2021.

     Patients with chronic illnesses requiring regular follow-up at the Wan
Tsui General Out-patient Clinic have already been informed and arranged to
attend follow-up appointments at the Shau Kei Wan Jockey Club General Out-
patient Clinic during the renovation period. For those patients with episodic
illnesses, they can make appointment via the General Out-patient Clinic
Telephone Appointment System or the HA Go "Book GOPC" mobile application
function as usual and attend the consultation according to their booking.

     "The HKEC has already informed the residents in the district on the
service arrangement through various channels, including poster notice and
banner. Respective District Council has been informed. Reminder message will
also be added to the General Out-patient Clinic Telephone Appointment System
and the HA Go 'Book GOPC' mobile application function for the clinic," the
spokesperson added.

Appendix:
 

Temporary Service
Relocation Address

Telephone
Enquiry

Telephone
Booking Consultation Hours

Shau Kei Wan Jockey
Club General Out-
patient Clinic
 
Address:
3/F, 8 Chai Wan
Road, Shau Kei Wan

2897 5527 3157 0099
 

• Monday to Friday
• 9am – 1pm
2pm – 5pm
 
• Saturday
• 9am – 1pm
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